
“I want to sincerely thank all families for everything you have done to help us 
this year. You have been incredibly supportive of all our efforts and initiatives! “ 

~Mrs. Jardine 

Volunteer Tea  

Our Volunteer Tea is being held Thursday, June 11, from 12:00 pm to 12:40 pm. We 

would love to see as many of our volunteers here as possible so we can say thank 

you for all you have done. If you have volunteered by helping out with hot lunch,  

library, book fairs, skating, fluoride, the Christmas parade float, the PSSC, Home 

and School, etc., please come and be celebrated!  

Please RSVP to the school by June 8 if you plan to attend. 
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Swimming Program at the Pool  

All classes will receive three 30-

minute lessons and one hour-long free 

swim at the Hampton Pool.   
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“It takes a village to raise a child”-African proverb 

Last Day & Report Cards 
 

The last day of school is on Friday, 

June 19.  It is a half day with buses 

leaving D.A.T.L. at approximately 

11:00 am. Report cards will be  

distributed on this day.   
 

Staff will be meeting, 

sorting, cleaning, and doing 

many other end-of-year 

tasks on June 22 and 23. 

Breakfast, Pizza, & Milk 
 

The last day for the breakfast  

program and for milk and pizza is June 12.  

 

Kind   Safe   Responsible    Respectful 

Field Day 
 

Our Field Day will be on Thursday, June 

18, from 8:40-10:40 am.  We would love to 

have parent volunteers to help with these 

activities. Indoor activities are planned if 

it rains.  If you are able to 

come help, please contact 

the school at 832-6022 or  
 
click here to e-mail  
our school secretary 

mailto:nancy.long@nbed.nb.ca?subject=Fun%20Day
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Kids Camp - For the Love of Art July 13 to 17 with Sue Hooper 

We will study the works of the Masters and be inspired by their unique styles.  We will take walks through fields, 

woods and gardens studying the natural world and all its beauty.  Then working with pastels, paint, paper, pen and 

ink, and natural materials, we will paint, sculpt and draw, adding our own unique imagination and creativity to make 

our own personal artworks!  To preregister or to find out more please check our website: 

www.artathooperstudios.com or call 506 650-3333 

Lunch with the 

Vice Principal 

In May, our 

D.A.T.L. students 

had lunch with 

the Vice Principal 

for following our 

Code of Conduct: 

Be Kind 

Be Safe 

Be Responsible 

Be Respectful 

Happy Retirement, Mrs. Wilson! 

The students and staff wish Mrs. Wilson a very happy 

retirement!  We will miss your engaging lessons and your 

kindness to all! 

Hampton Trail Grand Opening! 

The Official Opening of Hampton’s portion 

of the Trans Canada Trail is Saturday, June 

6.  Everyone is welcome!  All events will be 

held at the Hampton Community Centre from 

11 am to 4 pm.  Check the Hampton newslet-

ter or website for details. 

As part of the Grand Opening, the Town is 

partnering with Fundy Sports and Tourism to 

host the 1st Annual Hampton Dutch Point 

Trail 5K and Kids 1K and 3K Fun Runs: 

All ages meet at the Community Centre  

at 12:30pm for the Fun Runs 

1 K 4-8 years $2 

3 K 9-13 years $5 

5 K 14-100 years $19 

Family Price:  $38 for two adults and kids all in the 

same family  
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First Day of School for Next Year  
 

Our first day of school next year is Tuesday, 

September 8.  Children coming to kindergarten 

for the 2015-2016 school year will have stag-

gered entry on either the 8th or 9th.  

A letter will be sent home in August indicating 

times and dates for each child. 

School Supplies Fee for Next Year 
 

School supplies will be purchased for each 

student with the School Supplies Fees.  This 

Supplies Fee of $60 covers the cost of note-

books, duotangs, rulers, pencils, crayons, 

markers, glue, looseleaf, etc.  In addition, the 

fee also covers the cost of most performanc-

es, swimming, skating, etc.  

The staff of Leatherbarrow Primary wishes you a happy and safe summer. 

We hope the next two months are enjoyable for you and your family. 

On Wednesday, September 2, from 5:00-6:15 pm, 

we will be hosting a family corn boil here at the school! 

Children can come see which homeroom they are in, see their 

cubbies, and meet their classmates; 

and parents can pay the School Supplies Fees. 

If you have children at HES, their Ice Cream Social 

follows at 6:30 pm. 

We will send a talk mail in August with more details.  You can also 

visit the Home and School Facebook page for more information. 

Our traditional “Meet the Teacher” will be held in September.   

BACK TO SCHOOL CORNBOIL 




